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The Oregon CHIPs program has been a vital part of our decision to invest in and 

grow our business in Oregon.  In our re-activation of the old Eugene Hynix E4 fab, 

Oregon Chips funding has been essential to our investment in tools as part of our 

pilot line project to validate the technology and move forward with the project.  We 

have had an excellent relationship with Business Oregon and the State is very well 

served by this program to further the growth of the Semiconductor industry in 

Oregon. 
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